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November 8th, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
MoGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur

received referring to letterYours of 4th inst 
from Dr. Pete McLennan of Vancouver.

• t

Under date of September 21st the Secretary of the 
Pacific North West Medical Association wrote inviting 
me to contribute.
named topics for them to choose from.

So that much is settled.

I accepted September 28th and

A few days ago I received a wire from the President, 
B. D. Gillies asking me to urge acceptance from Gordon 
and Rhea.

Gordon is planning to go, and at considerable 
sacrifice as the state of his wife’s health since a 
stroke two years ago makes him anxious to keep within 
reasonably close touch.

Rhea, with great regret, has definitely declined.

He fears the long train trip, with possible great 
heat - in July - and inevitable dust, might start his 
larynx and chest into activity. We are very careful of 
Rhea since his breakdown a few years ago.

I enclose letter from B.D.Gillies which I think 
may be of interest to you. You will note that the 
programme will be an "All Red" product.

Yours sincerely, / J

atb/t.
Enel.


